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8th April 2021 
 
 
Deputy Thomas Gould, 
Dáil Éireann,  
Dublin 2.  
 
 
PQ ref 15778/21 
“To ask the Minister for Health the number of front-line healthcare workers in an organisation 
(COPE - staff vaccinations) in Cork who have been vaccinated” 
 
Dear Deputy Gould, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply to you in the context of the above 
Parlimentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
The COVID-19 vaccine registration portal opened for frontline healthcare workers to register for 
their vaccine on 12th February 2021.  This included all frontline healthcare workers working in HSE or 
HSE-funded organisations, Private hospitals and clinics, Community based not-for-profit and private 
healthcare providers. 
 
I wish to advise you that all of the front-line healthcare workers in Cope Foundation have been 
offered their vaccinations. 
 
I trust this clarifies the situation for you.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
________________________________  
Ms. Deborah Harrington 
A/Interim Head of Disability Services,  
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
 


